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TOPIC: Call for Industry Feedback – Increase in Export Certification Fees  

Distribution: GTA Members - primary contact list.  Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties 

Further information: graintrade.org.au  or  admin@graintrade.org.au   or  (02) 9235 2155 

BACKGROUND 

Call for Industry Feedback  

The Department of Agriculture (DA) has released a consultation paper called a Cost 
Recovery Implementation Standard (CRIS).  The purpose of the CRIS is a result of 
the DA revising its cost recovery arrangements for exporting food and plant related 
commodities.    The consultation calls for feedback on the draft CRIS prior to the 
setting of future fees and charges that will apply from season 2020/2021. 

 

The consultation document states the main changes as outlined are: 

1. A document fee will be charged for requests to amend or re-submit documents.  

2. The AO learning and assessment charge cover 5 training modules. This fee will 
revert to a per module basis. 

3. Phytosanitary certificate and tonnage levies (throughput based) were adjusted to 
ensure exporter pay a share proportional to their use of the export certification 
system. 

4. A single multicommodity audit rate will now be charged to reflect the cross-
skilled workforce and to simplify arrangements for industry.    

 

Individual fees for service have been adjusted by DA and as shown in the attached 
Table, there has been some substantive increases as compared to 2018/2019 unit-
price fees.  

http://www.graintrade.org.au
mailto:Admin@graintrade.org.au
https://haveyoursay.agriculture.gov.au/cost-recovery-implementation-statements


Further information: graintrade.org.au  or  admin@graintrade.org.au   or  (02) 9235 2155 

GTA is seeking to consult further and receive feedback from Member’s via Industry 

Submissions on the DA consultation paper.  Submission received will be used to as-

sist GTA to develop an industry submission on the consultation paper.  

Industry feedback on the above issue must be received by Friday 15 November 

2019 and be forwarded to submissions@graintrade.org.au  

All other submissions should be presented on the GTA Technical Committee Sub-

mission Form.  

CALLING FOR INDUSTRY SUBMISSION 
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mailto:submissions@graintrade.org.au
http://www.graintrade.org.au/sites/default/files/GTA_Submissions/Form%20-%20Submission%20to%20a%20GTA%20Technical%20Committee_15Dec16.pdf
http://www.graintrade.org.au/sites/default/files/GTA_Submissions/Form%20-%20Submission%20to%20a%20GTA%20Technical%20Committee_15Dec16.pdf

